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Town of Dublin 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

Monday, December 16, 2019 

 

Present:      Dale Gabel, Walter Snitko, Chris Raymond, Sherry Miller 

 

Selectmen reviewed the correspondence file. 

 

Dale called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

4:00 p.m.   Tom Kennedy 

Tom reported that the throttle cable stuck on the loader.  He had Roger look at it and they needed to 

purchase a new throttle cable.  It is believed that this occurred because of the decrease in the temperature 

and the cable froze. 

 

Tom had nothing else to report. 

 

4:30 p.m. Jeannine Dunne 
Jeannine sent an email stating that she had nothing for the Board so she cancelled her meeting. 

  

4:30 p.m. Tom Vanderbilt and K Vanderbilt 

After requesting that the payroll be calculated another way, the Board reviewed the updated payroll 

information.  After discussion the Board agreed to the following changes: 

 

Fire payroll $23,000 

Rescue payroll $24,000 

Fire training payroll $12,500 

Fire training $4,000 monthly medical training, three to FF I and $500 for any additional training needed. 

 

Other business –  

Broadband update –  

Walter gave an update on the status of Broadband.  The Board agreed that Sherry and the Broadband 

Committee should work together to create the warrant article.  The Board discussed adding an additional 

$1000 to legal.  Dale recommended adding $1000 ($31,000) this gives a $5000 cushion for Broadband.  

Vote 3-0 
i
 

 

Planning Board update –  

Walter reported that the Planning Board is reviewing the ordinance for short term rentals.   
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Budget Committee update –  

Dale reported that the Budget Committee is taking the Selectmen’s recommendation regarding the pay 

study into consideration.  They will be discussing it further at their meeting Tuesday, December 17
th

.    

 

Hundred Nights –  

Walter moved to add Hundred Nights to the charitable / nonprofits in the amount of $500.  Chris 

seconded.  Vote 3-0 
ii
 

 

Dale moved to approve the request to Charter Trust for reimbursement for money spent to fix the mold 

issue at the Library and to fix the window sills at the PD.  Walter seconded.  Vote 3-0 
iii

 

 

Sherry received an email today from the Tax Collector advising that one of the taxpayers that have a 

payment agreement with the Town has not made a payment since October.  Sherry will send a letter. 

 

There being no further business, Walter made a motion to adjourn at 5:23 p.m. 

 

Minutes taken by Sherry Miller 

 

 

_____________________ 

Dale Gabel 

 

_____________________ 

Walter Snitko 

 

_____________________ 

Chris Raymond 

 

                                                 
i
 Vote to add $1,000 to legal budget for 2020 

ii
 Vote to approve adding Hundred Nights to the charitable / nonprofits  

iii
 Vote to approve request to Charter Trust 


